

16 May 2017

Tanya Peterson

RC RA

Attention: Wayne Duggan

By email: henrysorenson@hotmail.com

Dear Tanya

Petition of Tanya Peterson (2014/72) Our Ref: DFO037/332

- 1. We refer to your letter dated 5 April 2017 regarding your petition to the House of Representatives, which was recently heard by the Primary Production Committee.
- 2. We have considered your letter and the petition along with the associated documents provided by Mr Duggan, and would like to acknowledge the extensive work you have clearly put into this matter.
- 3. We understand you seek an investigation or royal commission into the Primary Production Committee and the Ministry of Justice, which provided evidence to the Committee. However, neither Crown Law nor the Solicitor-General has the ability to order an investigation of the kind you seek. We suggest you seek legal advice if you wish to further advance your petition.

Yours faithfully

Crown Law

Una Jagose QC Solicitor-General